
FAQs for Director Course 
 

I applied for Cohort 1 and was not accepted. Should I resubmit my application? 

Yes. If you applied for Cohort 1 and were not accepted, but you would like to be re-considered for 
Cohorts 2 or 3, please submit a new application. 

 

Who is the target audience? 
Target course participants for the Stanford Physician Well-being Director Course include chiefs, chairs, 
structural line leaders, medical directors, wellness committee leaders, quality improvement leaders, 
program improvement leaders, residency program directors and others who are able to influence 
physician well-being locally at their organizations. 

*Note: Senior well-being healthcare leaders with organization-wide responsibilities (e.g. Chief Wellness 
Officers and other c-suite executives) are encouraged to apply instead for our Chief Wellness Officer 
Course (CWOC), which is a week-long immersive designed to help them spearhead organization-wide 
strategy for physician well-being. Information on the CWOC can be found at https://stanford.cloud-
cme.com/cwo2021  

 

Can non-physicians apply for this course? 

Non-physicians are welcome to apply for the course. However, all applicants must be in a role where 
they are directing and leading local physician well-being efforts. 

 

Is this course applicable to APPs/ Nurses/ Other healthcare professions? 

No, this course focuses specifically on physician wellbeing. 

 

I have responsibility over medical students/ residents/ fellows. Can I apply? 

Yes, if you have responsibility over physician wellbeing, whether faculty or students, you can apply. 

 

Are the sessions recorded? Can I catch up if I can’t attend the live sessions? 

This is an interactive course with small group exercises, breakout rooms and live discussion. Session 
recordings will not be made available as the course is designed as a live learning experience. If you do 
not think you can fully participate, we kindly ask that you wait for a future cohort. 

 

 

https://stanford.cloud-cme.com/cwo2021
https://stanford.cloud-cme.com/cwo2021


 

Will there be future cohorts? 

We are focusing our efforts on the first three cohorts, which will all take place in 2021. Future courses 
and cohorts are being considered. We will release information about future courses/cohorts as quickly 
as we can.  
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